
 

BOROUGH OF FAIR HAVEN 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Please take notice that the Shade Tree Commission of the Borough of Fair Haven, Monmouth County, 

New Jersey, previously issued Notice of its list of regular meetings for the calendar year 2021. The 

purpose of this notice is to supplement prior notices and advise that the Commission will continue Zoom 

meetings due to Coronavirus/COVID-19 State Directives, commencing with the September 1, 2021 

meeting referenced below and continuing thereafter (until and unless further advised to the contrary).  

 

The remainder of the Commission’s public meetings for the calendar year are as follows at 7:30pm; 

Zoom link information for each meeting will be released prior to the scheduled meeting: 

 

Dates:  Wednesday, September 1, 2021 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 

Wednesday, November 3, 2021 

Wednesday, December 1, 2021 

 

September 1, 2021 Zoom information – please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85298341755 

 

Or One tap mobile :  

    US: +12678310333,,85298341755#  or +13017158592,,85298341755#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 267 831 0333  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 646 518 9805  

Webinar ID: 852 9834 1755 

    International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcCuCP4cJe 

 

The Shade Tree Commission meetings are open to the public and interested persons are permitted to 

attend and participate in accordance with applicable law. Formal action may be taken at these meetings. 

Any interested person that has questions or requires assistance regarding the Board’s meetings, should 

contact the Commission’s Secretary, Krystie Larsen, via email at klarsen@fhboro.net  or via telephone at 

732-272-4018.   

 

KRYSTIE LARSEN, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
ON BEHALF OF THE FAIR HAVEN SHADE TREE COMMISSION 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85298341755
mailto:klarsen@fhboro.net

